
From: Nancy Allan Hall  
Sent: Friday, October 4, 2024 3:05 PM 
To: Heather McLeese <hmcleese@tomthomson.org>; Aidan Ware <aware@tomthomson.org>; Shannon 
Bingeman <sbingeman@tomthomson.org> 
Subject: Thank you 
I would li ke to thank you all for a wonder ful r eception last Satur day. It was r eall y great to be acknowledged and to have my wor k hang i n the Tom Thomson Gall er y. What a pri vil ege! Ai dan, your remar ks were touchi ng and ver y infor mati ve. Also I r ecei ved  

 
I would like to thank you all for a wonderful reception last 
Saturday. It was really great to be acknowledged and to 
have my work hang in the Tom Thomson Gallery. What a 
privilege! Aidan, your remarks were touching and very 
informative. 
Also I received the generous honorarium cheque in the 
mail. It will surely be put to good use. I'm not sure to whom 
I direct my thanks to within the Corporation of the City of 
Owen Sound, but I would like to thank them as well. If 
necessary could you kindly point me in the right direction? 
Once again thank you so much.  
 
Best Regards, 
Nancy Allan Hall 
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